
 

 

 

 

 

16th May, 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Diocesan Primary Schools’ Festival – Tuesday 24th June, 2025 

 

A visit has been arranged for our Y6 children to take part in the Primary Festival at the Emmaus Youth 

Village at Consett.  The Youth Ministry Team organise this annual event, which is attended, over the 

course of a week, by over 3000 pupils and teachers from across the diocese.  We hope it will be an 

inspiring day and a vibrant and fun celebration which will also provide the opportunity for a thoughtful 

and prayerful liturgy.  

  

The tickets cost £14.50 per pupil but have been paid for by school – however transport costs require 

a voluntary contribution of £13.40.  Payment can be made by logging onto your MCAS account.  

 

Your child will require a packed lunch and at least 2 drinks.  The cook can offer a packed lunch for 

those children who normally take school meals.  Please complete the slip below if you would like a 

school packed lunch, indicating which sandwiches your child would prefer. 

 

We will be leaving school early at 8.30am and will return at approximately 5.00pm.  Children should 

come into school through the main school entrance for 8.15am.  School uniform must be worn. 

 

We look forward to a wonderful day – if for any reason you know your child will not be in school this 

day please can you let the school office know as soon as possible. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Mrs S Sinclair 
Headteacher 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Diocesan Primary Schools’ Festival – Tuesday 24th June, 2025 

 

I require a packed lunch for my child               

 

Name ………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

Please indicate your child’s preference:         

 

Cheese Sandwich               Tuna Sandwich               Ham Sandwich   
 

           
 

 


